
LHCA Community Update - September 19, 2020 

 

LHCA Website and Email Communications 

As you know, the LHCA website http://www.laurelhollowfl.com is the place to visit for an abundance of 

information, forms, and to send inquiries and requests to the board. Please add the 

lhoffice@laurelhollowfl.com email to your device’s address book. This email is now used frequently so 

you may want to check your JUNK/SPAM folder periodically to assure you’ve received an email from the 

LHCA account. If it goes to one of those folders, you should have the option to add the email name to 

your address book. 

August Meeting 8/15/2020 

Attached are the meeting minutes from August that were approved at the September board meeting. 

Since there are often questions about meeting minutes’ availability, please note that in the majority of 

cases, the meeting minutes are approved at the monthly board meeting from the previous month then 

released shortly after the current month’s meeting. 

Cabana & Pool 
Members of the Cabana Committee met on Sept. 17th to have a working session on the rules and 
practices at the pool/cabana. Two board members were present. Consensus of the participants was to 
keep the 14 days waiting time if you are returning to the community before you go to the pool/cabana. 
New and as an alternative, if you have a COVID 19 test upon return, and the results are negative, you 
can immediately return to the pool/cabana. With COVID 19 downward trends, the group will monitor 
the rules and practices more frequently and hope to continue to lessen restrictions. Daily cleaning will 
continue though may change to three times a week soon. Disinfectant wipes will be available for those 
wanting to clean their chairs. The group appreciates your patience during the pandemic and encourages 
safe distancing and hand hygiene.  Should you have any questions or thoughts to share with the group, 
please email them to: lhoffice@laurelhollowfl.com or contact Lorie Lettinga. 
 
Bloomings Lawn/Trees & Aquatic Lake 
The board was recently notified by Chris Allen that she’s decided to step away from her Liaison role and 
those duties will shift to Jeff Bench. Chris has dedicated her time as a volunteer in the LHCA for quite a 
while. We thank Chris for all her work and wish her well in her future endeavors. 
 

It is with sadness…. 

To inform you that Mary Elliott, whom lived in #338, recently passed away.  She was a part of our 
community for many years and those that live near her say she was a very good neighbor.  And 
Charles Dana Richardson, known to many as Dana and Jeffrey Richardson's brother, also has passed.  He 
lived in LH for four years, though recently moved. He was well known and loved by many people. Our 
heartfelt sympathy goes out to these families and friends. 
 

Prepared by:  Jill Harrison, LHCA BOD Secretary 
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